MEDIA ALERT

Issued: 1 October 2014

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES STANDING COMMITTEE Chair: Ms Kelly O’'Dwyer MP
ON ECONOMICS Deputy Chair: Hon Ed Husic MP

Extension to the reporting deadline for foreign investment
inquiry

The Treasurer has granted the House of Representatives Economics Committee an extension to the
reporting deadline for its inquiry into foreign investment in residential real estate. The committee will
now report by no later than 28 November 2014.

The Chair of the Committee, Ms Kelly O’'Dwyer MP, said that the committee had written to the
Treasurer requesting this extension due to a number of outstanding issues that are central to its
deliberations in preparing a final report. These include pending answers to questions from a number of
witnesses, consultations with the States and Territories regarding their transfer of property registers,
and legal advice on Australia’s international obligations.

The Committee was originally required to report by 10 October 2014.

For media comment: Please contact the Committee Chair Kelly O’'Dwyer MP:
Electorate: (03) 9822 4422 Parliament: (02) 6277 4155
Mobile: 0403 951 655 (Sarah Nicholson, Media and Communications Manager)

For background information: Please contact the committee secretariat:
Phone: (02) 6277 4587 Email: economics.reps@aph.gov.au  Website: www.aph.gov.au/economics
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